
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 285:W/E 20th April 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming weeks to : 

 
 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following  
classes for winning the attendance 

awards for week ending 29th March  
 

KS1:Y1  97.77%  
 

KS2:Y6   97.92%  

Summer Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.4% 

 2 days missed  = 96.9% 
 

 3 days missed = 95.3%   
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

Please note that a penalty notice may 
be issued if a leave of absence is taken 

without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

New Community Group Meeting 
 

We would like to invite parents and members of the wider school  
community to our first Community Events Group meeting which will 
be held on Thursday, 26th April, at 3.30p.m. This group is being set 
up in order to develop ideas to encourage the community to work 
together in ways that will support a lot of people in our school and 
in our local area. This could involve setting up activities, groups, or 
events that people would like to see taking place in our community. 
These events could become regular activities in the calendar year, 
and can be organised for children, adults and families etc. if you are 
interested, please pop along for a chat and a coffee – children may 
accompany parents to the meeting. We hope both adult and children 
will become regular members of this group.  

Monday 16th April 2018 

 Children return to school 

 Reception offer day 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 23rd April 2018 
Rearranged EYFS trip - £3.50  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 25th April 2018 
Y3 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 8th May 2018 
Class Photos   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 9th May2018 
Y5 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
W/B 14th May 2018 
KS2 (year 6) SATs 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 25th May 2018 

 Y6 trip - £2.85  

 Break up - half term  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 4th June 2018 
Return to school  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 
Y4 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 20th June 2018 
Y2 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 25th June 2018 
Y6 Transition at Castleview   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 27th June 2018 
Y1 class assembly   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 2nd July 2018 
Y6 Transition at Castleview   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 3rd July 2018 
Sports Day - 1st attempt    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 4th July 2018 
Sports Day - 2nd attempt    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 20th July 2018 

 Leavers assembly 9.15am 

 Break up for summer  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

All users of the school park are reminded of the 
rules for use of our car park area 

 

1. Entrance and exit to the car park - we ask 
you to remember that we have clear signs 
on the school gates to show which way is 
the ENTRANCE and EXIT to school. Several 
parents / carers are choosing to ignore the one-way system 
which was introduced to keep children and all adults safe.   

 

2. It is not permitted for people to park (or pull up)  their car 
on kerbs or pathways. 

 

3. Car drivers are not allowed to obstruct drivers wishing to 
safely exit  or enter  a parking bay. (Obstruction is also 
caused by parking on a kerb). 

 

4. The disabled parking bay is for use by disabled drivers only. 
 

Please note that we will start to take number plates of people who 
choose to ignore any of these rules: we will issue a warning to that 
person and if the rules are ignored again, we will ban that person 
from using our car parking facilities. 
 

There are ample car parking bays which can be used safely. 

That History Bloke 
 

On Monday, Year 5 had a visit from Richard Stevenson, also known as 
‘That History Bloke’. The children  completed a Tudor workshop where 
they explored artefacts from this time period and even got a chance to 
play some Tudor games. The aim of the workshop was to learn lots and 
have fun and they definitely did that! 

Maisie Anderson 

Kai Small 

Oliver Cook 

Harley Lines 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who achieved 

the BRONZE award this week: 
 

 Lucy Chadburn 

 Grace Kelly 

 Aria Freeman 

 Jack Gray 

 Ryan Smith 
 

SILVER award this week 

 Krystal Whittle 

 Josh Topping 
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